
You're Invited to Join Our Neighborhood 

Watch Program 

Dear Neighbors, 

We are excited to announce the formation of a Neighborhood Watch Program in our community. 

This initiative aims to enhance the safety and security of our neighborhood through cooperation 

and vigilance. 

Please join us for an informational meeting: 

• Date: Saturday, March 10, 2024 

• Time: 3:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

• Location: Community Center, 123 Main St. 

We will discuss the goals of the program, how you can get involved, and ways to keep our 

community safe. Refreshments will be provided. 

For questions, feel free to contact us at info@neighborhoodwatch.com. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 

The Neighborhood Watch Committee 
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